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Dear Sir or Madam,  
  
I am writing to you on behalf of the heads of the Institute for Cultural Diversity Studies, Berlin, Prof. Arta Ante and 
Prof. Arnold Groh, whom you know from previous activities.  
  
We have been asked by UNESCO to contribute to a survey on the Protection and Promotion of the Diversity of 
Cultural Expressions. Therefore, we are now reaching out to indigenous communities, representatives and 
stakeholders thereof, in order to gather responses to the following two themes: 
(i) the challenges faced in the context of COVID-19 in relation to the diversity of cultural expressions, both offline and 
online; and 
(ii) the importance of the participation of micro, small and medium-sized cultural and creative enterprises.  
  
Therefore, we would be genuinely grateful for your input regarding the cultural group of your particular concern, on 
these two themes. We would then compile the feedback we received to a report that we pass to the Culture Sector of 
UNESCO that is conducting the survey.  
  
We thank you very much in advance,  
and remain with our kindest regards,  
  
Donata Winterberg  
  
Institute for Cultural Diversity Studies  
SRH Berlin University of Applied Sciences  
Germany  
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